

Kea Community Primary School

7 September 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

On Friday 17 September Year 1 will be going blackberry picking in one of the local fields. We will be leaving school at 1:15 pm and aim to be back by 3:00 pm.

Please could the children come to school in old clothes that cover their arms and legs, as there are brambles and stinging nettles in the hedges. The children will also need to bring wellies, a waterproof coat and sun hat to cover all weather eventualities! They will need a named plastic container for their blackberries.

We will freeze the blackberries over the weekend and then use them to make delicious blackberry muffins the following week.

We need lots of adults for this trip so please indicate on the form below if you are able to help.

Many thanks for your support and cooperation, Mrs McPherson and Mrs Olive
I give permission for my childto take part in the blackberry picking trip on Friday 17 September.
☐ I would like to accompany the children on the visit and will be at school at 1:00
Signed: Date: